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For Immediate Release: 

 

 

Between Sunday April 27, and Tuesday April 29, several residents of a neighborhood in the 

Sicomac area reported finding papers strewn throughout the area.  The papers contained 

handwritten remarks that were politically charged and divisive in nature.  The papers were 

found both in the public roadway and on private properties.  The police department is 

investigating and making efforts to identify the source of the papers.  If anyone has any 

information, please contact the detective bureau at 201-891-2121 or 

detectives@wyckoffpolice.org   
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